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2 7:15 PM Jacqueline Beaudry Chuck Warpehoski
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4 11:18 PM City Council Christopher Taylor
5 11:47 PM Chip Smith J. Letaw Email address Privacy




Journal Archive

From: Warpehoski, Chuck

Sent: Thursday, November 08, 2018 7:15 PM

To: Beaudry, Jacqueline

Cc: Warpehoski, Chuck

Subject: FW: Privileged and Confidential RE: Police Commission bylaws
Attachments: Police Commission Bylaws-CM Warpehoski proposed amendments.docx
For DC-1

Chuck Warpehoski

Ann Arbor City Council, Ward 5
cwarpehoski@a2gov.org
c. 734-972-8304

Visit www.chuckwarpehoski.org for Ward 5 updates and to sign up for a Ward 5 email newsletter.

Emails received and sent to me as a Councilmember regarding City matters are generally subject to disclosure under the
Freedom of Information Act.



4.3 The term of each voting member is three years, except that youth member, if any,
is one year. The term of the Council liaisons shall be determined by City Council consistent with
Council appointments for committees. Appointments shall be staggered so that one third of the
voting members' terms expire each year. At least three months before the expiration of the term
of any member of the Commission, the Commission shall initiate a community-wide effort to recruit
new applicants, identifying any skills it believes new Commission members should ideally have,
but such skills shall not be deemed requirements for membership. The Commission shall advise
the City Council liaisons regarding nominations to the Commission.

9.4 Youth Groups. The Commission or its members may consult with groups
composed of youths residing in Washtenaw County between-the-ages-of 16-andunder the age of
21 years old, inclusive and may make broad-based outreach efforts with particular efforts to
secure the participation of youths from marginalized communities and vulnerable communities,
and youths who have had significant encounters with the police.
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From: cty 5. e [

Sent: Thursday, November 08, 2018 9:44 PM
To: Lumm, Jane
Subject: Thanks for trying.

Hi Jane- I'm watching City Council, although | had to pause and so am a little bit behind. |
just watched the Council majority vote down your survey. So disappointing. | found it
ironic that those who didn’t want to hear the voice of the people used as their justification
that most of their surveys aren’t really that accurate so this statistically accurate survey
would just cost too much. Unbelievable. Thank you for trying. | can hardly wait until
November 19th. -Peace, Kitty

Save Our Center!

“The struggle continues.” -Bernie Sanders
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From: Taylor, Christopher (Mayor)

Sent: Thursday, November 08, 2018 11:18 PM
To: *City Council Members (All)

Subject: For your records

From: Graydon Krapohl < >

Sent: Tuesday, November 6, 2018 10:13 PM

To: Christopher Taylor < >

Subject: Note

Friends, neighbors, and colleagues,

I am sorry | can not be in attendance tonight. As many of you are aware over the past few years | have been battling
cancer. Unfortunately at the end of July during a routine follow-up exam, | learned that | had relapsed with an aggressive
form of cancer and since late August | have been in treatment at the Mayo Clinic.

As | leave Council, | want to say It has been a great honor and privilege to serve the City and the residents of the 4th
Ward over the past 4 years. One of my absolutely favorite things about being on Council has been the opportunity to
work with residents in helping them to find answers to their questions and solutions to their problems. Serving on Council
has been an extraordinary experience made all the better by having the opportunity to work with so many wonderful
people in helping make the City a better place to live for everyone.

| want to thank City staff for your professionalism and dedication in serving the City and residents of Ann Arbor. It has
been a tremendous pleasure to have worked with such a committed group of people over the past four years. The staff
are true public servants who work hard with such passion, integrity, creativity and talent in service to Ann Arbor. Our
exceptional community would not be possible without these dedicated public servants.

To my current and past colleagues on Council, it has been a honor to have served alongside all of you and in sharing our
common passion for the City of Ann Arbor. We didn’t always agree on every issue, but it was in discussing our
differences that we best represented the City. | greatly appreciate your work and diligence during my time on Council and
| wish each of you all the best for the future.

To the in coming Council, | wish each of you all the best in handling the new challenges you will face and the difficult
decisions you will have to make in the coming months.

| especially want to thank my family. My daughter Grace, and my wife Greta and my mother-in-law Gretchen for your love
and support over the past four years. | never could have done it with out you.

Thank you again for the privilege of serving Ann Arbor and its residents. It has been a tremendous honor.

Regards,
Graydon Krapoht
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From: J. Letaw

Sent: Thursday, November 08, 2018 11:47 PM
To: Smith, Chip; Warpehoski, Chuck
Subject: Big thanks

Chip and Chuck,

Thank you so much for supporting moving the ADU ordinance forward, and for your encouragement and
advocacy tonight. You both said nice things about me, but I really have to think the hundreds of organizers,
attendees, and staff who made the work possible, including you two. [ am grateful to be represented by people
who understand the complexity and necessity of advancing local housing policy; while tonight was little in the
grand scheme of things, it felt amazing to see the work continue to move forward thanks to you.

Your constituent and friend,

Seesaw



	2018-11-08
	Sheet1

	Council Email 11-8-2018



